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May 4, 2005
Mr. Adam Leitman Bailey, Chair

90 Trinity Place
New York, NY 10006

Dear Mr. Bailey:

Though I am unable to join you this evening for The Third Annual
Benefit for . 2, [ want
to tell you how proud I am of the commitment to excellence that your
commuttee has set for all of us in the Department of Education. As we
continue to work towards improving all public schools in New York
City, is an
exceptional example of what hard work and dedication can achieve
when it comes to providing our students with the very best education
possible,

The Department of Education appreciates your support of the students
and staff at . , and
your interest in public education in New York City. With your help,
we can all make a difference in the lives of our City’s young people.

Thank you again for your generosity and for your support.

g V.

incerely,

oel I. Klein
Chancellor
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